
DID YOU KNOW YOUR CHILDREN MAY BE ELIGIBLE 
FOR FREE OR REDUCED LUNCH?

• Both the application and family letter are available
on the District’s website or in the main office of each
building.

• All information on the application is strictly
confidential.

• Everyone who lives in your home should be listed on
the application, even if they are not related.

• If you are living with a relative or friend, your
children may qualify for free lunch.

• Applications can be submitted any time during the
year.

• You may reapply at any time if circumstances
change.

• All	Jr./Sr.	High	School	students	input	their	personal 
identification	number,	therefore,	free	and	reduced 
lunch	recipients	cannot	be	distinguished	from 
students	who	pay	for	their	meals.

• Each	approved	student	is	entitled	to	one	complete 
breakfast	and	one	complete	lunch	daily.	A	complete 
meal	consists	of	an	entree,	grain,	vegetable,	fruit	or 
juice	and	milk.

• All	families	are	encouraged	to	apply,	even	if	you	think 
you	are	not	eligible.

• If	you	need	assistance	with	the	application	please	call
516-887-8300 ext. 554. 


